I Tracy Jolly, a non-member of the Useless Bay Colony counted the 2023 -2024 ballots received in the mail and from the annual meeting held on July 22nd.

Results of the count are as follows.

133 ballots counted.

Annual Budget for 2023 - 2024

123 voted FOR 10 voted AGAINST

Waiver of the Annual Audit

88 voted FOR 45 voted AGAINST

All board members were voted in/FOR by an overwhelming majority vote.

Debbie Nordstrom - President Bob Bagshaw - Vice President Lailla Petersen - Treasurer Susanne Hollyfield - Secretary Diana Smyth - Architect Chair Jake Mast - Ambassador Chair Anne Preston - Board Member Patty Sievers - Historian

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Regards,

Tracy Jolly